Dear Rep. LAST NAME OF REPRESENTATIVE,
My name is FIRST AND LAST NAME. I’m writing from CITY, STATE. The reason I’m writing is to urge you to introduce and sponsor the Transformation to Competitive Integrated Employment Act. This bill would ensure that people with disabilities are not paid below the minimum wage and that employers who currently pay people with disabilities under the minimum wage have the tools and information they need to pay their disabled employees at least the federal minimum wage. Thank you!
Sincerely,
FIRST AND LAST NAME
